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BASK Homework Policy

BASK HOMEWORK POLICY

Whilst BASK is primarily a play environment, this aspect of our service is client
led. Many parents request that written homework be completed during after

school sessions, as children are often very tired when they get home after 6pm.
Therefore, children who attend BASK will be given time and space to complete
any written homework tasks when necessary.

Homework will be supervised by BASK staff, however staff will not ‘sign off’ any

written homework, or do reading homework with the children — this will be done at

home.

e When children arrive at BASK they will register and have a snack — this
should take no more than half an hour.

e After snack, the children will settle down to any written homework tasks —

they will be allowed as much time as necessary to complete these tasks.
Staff will supervise the homework sessions, and ensure that the children
do complete their tasks as far as possible (for example if the use of a
computer etc is needed then this will not be possible).

If numbers and staffing allow, the children may work in the following
groups — P/J1 and P/J2 together, P/J3 and P/J4 together and P/J5
upwards together (or as individuals if they prefer to do so.)

Staff will ask children to check that completed homework is returned to
bags.

Any other planned activities should take place after homework is
completed.



